Year 2 update
This fortnight, the children have begun to explore our festivals of light. This started with Guy Fawkes Night, making firework pictures and acting out firework rhymes. We moved on from this, to introducing the children to the festival of Diwali. The children made their own lantern, decorating them in the wildlife garden and hanging them up to decorate our classroom. 
On Monday 11th November; the children talked about (at an age appropriate level) Remembrance Day. They made their own 3D poppy and went outside to participate in the 2 minute silence with neighbours and other Clevedon residents who were outside at that time. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The children have been very busy, planting bulbs in pots outside, ready for the spring. We patted down the soil on top of the bulbs, to keep them safe and warm during winter. 


